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December 3, 2021 - Ace Ceres-Merced Extension Project, San 
Joaquin Regional Rail Commission  

 
Livingston, California – The City of Livingston’s Mayor and Council Members are excited to 
announce today that the Board of Commissioners of the San Joaquin Regional Rail Commission 
(SJRRC) approved the ACE Ceres-Merced Extension Project.  The recently approved project 
incorporates an ACE train station in Livingston.   
 
The City of Livingston is excited and thankful for this decision. The City Council Members are 
thankful for all who advocated for this project and worked towards having Livingston be 
considered for a stop on the ACE train extension.  
 
The City of Livingston is extremely happy to share this news and looks forward to the hard work 
ahead to bring this project to the community.  
 
Great team effort by Stakeholders, Community Members, and Elected Officials!  
 
   
 
 


